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16th March 2021
Dear Principal,
On behalf of Cavan Sports Partnership, I am contacting you seeking a nomination from the Primary School sector onto the board of Cavan Sports Partnership.
The board of the sports partnership was established in 2008 and comprises of local voluntary and statutory agencies whose role is to inform sports development in the county. As the primary school sector is currently not represented, we feel that a representative from your sector will be of value to inform the future work of the sports partnership, in particular with regard to future schools programmes. The person nominated will be the voice for the primary school sector in relation to sports development in Cavan. 
If you are interested in the position I would be grateful if the attached form could be completed via email to ncrotty@cavancoco.ie  and returned to the sports partnership by Wednesday 31st March 2021.  Board members are expected to attend quarterly board meetings and from time to time form part of a sub committee of the board.
A full board member induction will be given to new members, out lining roles and responsibilities of board members. Please find enclosed an executive summary of our latest strategic plan ‘Sport and activity for life, for all 2017-2021’,
If you wish to discuss being a member of the Sports partnership board further, please do not hesitate to contact me on the details below.

Kind Regards
Nadine

Nadine Mc Cormilla, Sports Coordinator
E: ncrotty@cavancoco.ie    T: 0876308908
